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JOH Welcomes Steve Grabar to the Great Lakes Division  

as an Account Executive/Account Manager 

December 8, 2022 - Billerica, MA – JOH is 

proud to welcome Steve Grabar as the 

newest Account Executive/Account Manager 

in the Great Lakes Division. 

Steve has been part of the food industry 

since 1976 when he started as a Retail 

Sales Representative at Benson Mitchell 

Food Brokerage. He worked his way up to 

part-owner and President of that 

organization in 1990 and remained with the company through several acquisitions. In early 2022, 

Steve started an LLC that represents CPG lines in North Dakota, South Dakota and Western 

Minnesota.  

“We are thrilled to have Steve on the team,” said Matt O’Hare, President & COO. “As this region and 

market expand, we will continue to service our clients and customers with the best talent. Welcome 

aboard, Steve!”  

Steve enjoys golfing in the summer and all things outdoors in other seasons. He loves spending 

weekends with his grandchildren and is highly involved in activities with his son who has Down 

syndrome. Steve can be reached at sgrabar@johare.com. 

About JOH 

JOH was founded in 1956 by Harry O’Hare, Sr. and is now one of the strongest independent food 

brokers with 17 offices and strategic partnerships across the United States. JOH currently has over 

500 employees and represents more than 400 clients. For more information, please visit 

www.johare.com.  

For additional press information, please contact Tara Buoncuore at Single Source Marketing.   
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